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OSCAR President

From: Megan Friend <megan.friend@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> on behalf of Michael Whittaker 
<Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 9 October 2018 12:35
To: OSCAR President
Cc: Michael Whittaker
Subject: RE: Confidential sessions for OM, 11 October 2018

Dear Greg 
 
As requested: 
 
11.4.1  Brisbane Road Car Park Development - this report may include information that impacts on properties and 
investments and if made public may prejudice the interests of Council and thereby the community. Price ranges and 
addresses of properties may be mentioned. 
  
11.4.2  Mooloolaba Acquisition -  this report may include information that impacts on properties and investments and if 
made public may prejudice the interests of Council and thereby the community. Price ranges and addresses of properties 
may be mentioned. 
 
 
 
Michael Whittaker  
Chief Executive Officer  
Office of the CEO | Sunshine Coast Council 

 
Ph: 07 5441 8688   
Email:  michael.whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
Website:  www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
Mail:  Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre  Qld  4560  
 
  
 
 
 

From: OSCAR President [mailto:president@oscar.org.au]  
Sent: Saturday, 6 October 2018 1:49 PM 
To: Michael Whittaker <Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: Confidential sessions for OM, 11 October 2018 
 
Dear Mike 
  
Can you provide the usual additional detail in relation to confidential sessions for this week’s Ordinary Meeting on Thursday 
please? 
  

11.4 BUSINESS PERFORMANCE  
11.4.1 CONFIDENTIAL - NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE - BRISBANE ROAD CAR PARK 
DEVELOPMENT  
 
11.4.2 CONFIDENTIAL - NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE - MOOLOOLABA ACQUISITION  

  
  

Best wishes … Greg 

  


